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NOTIFICATION 

 
This is for information to all the faculty members and non-teaching staff members that 

the inspection team from Kazi Nazrul University will be visiting the institution on 21-

08-2024. All are requested to extend their support and cooperation in connection with 

the aforementioned affiliating university visit.     

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Principal 
Durgapur Government College 

 
 
 
 

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to 

1. All faculty members 

2. All non-teaching staff members 

3. All Departments 

4. Notice Book, Office of the Principal 


